
	

 

Newsletter	June	2023	
		

Visit	us	on	Facebook	or	on	our	website	
www.onetangicommunityhall.com	

Contact	us	at	oraonetangi@gmail.com	
	

We	are	back	to	the	usual	newsletter	format	this	month	as	we	have	reopened	hall	bookings	due	to	
a	slight	delay	in	the	repair	and	painting	of	the	hall.	As	you	may	have	read	in	the	Gulf	News,	Vector	
determined	that	the	scaffolding	required	for	the	work,	would	be	too	close	to	the	high	voltage	
lines	and	thus	we	needed	an	engineering	assessment	before	we	could	move	forward.	That	is	now	
in	process,	and	we	hope	to	begin	the	repair	and	painting	project	within	two	months.		
	

Our	fund	raising	for	this	project	is	going	well	with	many	donations	direct	to	our	bank	account	and	
to	our	Givealittle	page.	Thanks	to	everyone	who	has	so	generously	contributed.	However,	we	are	
still	short	of	our	goal.	Any	donation,	large	or	small,	is	greatly	appreciated.	A	copy	of	the	fund	
raising	letter	is	attached	with	bank	details	and	a	QR	code	for	the	Givealittle	page.		
Please	feel	free	to	make	copies	of	this	letter	and	give	to	your	friends	and	neighbours.		
	

Note	that	we	have	our	next	Onetangi	Social	on	Sunday,	11	June	at	4	PM.	
And	mark	your	calendars	for	the	Solstice	Swing	party	at	the	hall	on	Saturday	24	June.	Get	your	
tickets	early!	Details	in	the	attached	flyer.			
	

Finally,	it	is	time	to	announce	the	date	for	our	next	AGM.	This	is	an	official	announcment	that	the	
AGM	will	be	held	on	the	9th	of	July	at	3pm.	This	is	a	time	for	you	to	consider	making	a	
contribution	to	the	association	by	joining	the	committee.	It	is	important	for	the	vibrancy	of	the	
committee	to	have	new	members	coming	on	board.	This	year,	there	is	room	for	up	to	three	new	
members,	so	if	you	might	be	interested,	find	out	more	by:	

• Sending	us	an	email	at	oraonetangi@gmail.com		
• Talking	to	us	at	our	next	social,	on	Sunday,	11	June,	at	4pm.		
• And/or	coming	along	to	our	next	committee	meeting.	Contact	us	for	details.		

We	have	committee	meetings	once	a	month	and	we	generally	complete	our	business	in	an	hour.		
	

If	you	are	not	interested	in	being	on	the	committee,	there	are	many	other	ways	you	can	
contribute	off-committee.	These	may	include	being	involved	in	special	ORA	projects,	helping	with	
the	hall	and	environs,	or	making	contributions	in	other	ways.	
We	hope	to	see	you	soon. 

	

What's	on	at	the	hall	

	

Sunday,	11	June	
4pm	

Social	
Bring	your	favourite	drink	and	a	plate	to	share	

	

	
	

Saturday,	24	June	
8-12pm	

Admission	from	7pm	

Winter	Solstice	Swing	
with	the	Buzz	Bars	

	
For	details	see	attached	flyer	



	

Sat,	3,	June,	9-10.30am	
Sun,	4,11,18	&	25		

9-10.30am		
Sun,	4	June,	4-5.30pm	

Possible	Beginners	yoga	every		
Check	with	Steph	

Sunday,	10.30-11am	
Also	check	our	website	calendar	

YOGA	
with	Stephanie	Nelson	

Contact	Stephanie	to	see	if	there	are	still	places	
available	on:	021	236	4414	or	

waihekeislandashtangayoga@gmail.com	

	

Tuesday	6,	13,	20,	&	27	
April,	9-10am	and	

Thursday	1,	8,	15,	&	22	
June,	9-10am	

Also	check	our	website	calendar	

PILATES		
with	Sarah	Gloyer	

Contact	Sarah	to	see	if	there	are	still	places	
available	

synergystudio01@gmail.com	

	

	

Sunday,	9	July,	3pm	
	

ORA	AGM	

Our	bank	account	number	is	12-3114-0061489-00	in	case	you	want	to	pay	your	subs/koha	or	make	a	donation.	
If	you	want	to	sign	up	as	a	member	please	contact	Suzy	Miller	at	oraonetangi@gmail.com	

 
 

	
	
	
	


